Operational Research Society of New Zealand

Processes Associated with the Branch Chairs

The Branch Chair is involved with the following duties:
1. Branch Meetings
2. Newsletter
3. Visiting Lecturers
4. Council Meetings

1. Meetings

The branches should have at least two meetings/social gatherings per year. These need to be organised by the Branch Chair.

2. Newsletters

The Branch Chair should write and submit a regular “News from…” column for the ORSNZ Newsletter

3. Visiting Lecturers

The Branch Chair should liaise with the visitor’s champion over local arrangements for the visiting lecturer, to ensure that the visitor and his/her talk are widely publicised.

4. Council

The Branch Chair should participate in Council meetings via email discussion and votes.

